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Comments: My name is Patricia Danner from Spokane, Washington, and, really, I think I would just like to speak

as an advocate for the forest, and as much wilderness as possible. I've been living in this area all my life, and

hiking in the forest, more in Spokane, but I'm sure it's the same in the north, in the Colville Forest area, too, as I

go by so many places now that used to be wild that are housing areas, and apartment complexes, and strip

malls, and, you know, I don't know that any of that's going to happen in this forest, but all the development, and

the use, and the logging, and all the rest of that it's -- we just really need to keep more places wild, and as much

natural and wild as possible. 

 

I understand that the Kettle Crest is maybe one of the only lynx habitat areas, and I look up on Mt. Spokane and

how much habitat the animals have lost, and I'm sure it's, you know, the more we develop the more habitat gets

lost. So I think that I would advocate for keeping as much of the forest wild as possible, and, just briefly looking at

those plans, it looks like, you know, Number R, or Letter R, or whatever, I would strongly advocate for that. Thank

you.  

 


